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Child & Family Guidance Center Receives Grant from the Carl B. & Florence E. King Foundation
$20,000 award will help to aid children impacted by the effects of mental illness.


DALLAS [December 30, 2014] – Child & Family Guidance Center (CFGC) recently received a grant in the amount of $20,000 from the Carl B. & Florence E. King Foundation.  The grant will help continue the mission of CFGC by allowing for additional support of intensive and therapeutic programs provided to low income children who experience severe emotional disturbance.   
According to Carol Lucky, CEO of Child & Family Guidance Center, “There are 1.2 million Texas children experiencing serious mental illness.  This investment will help bridge the gap between the amount we receive to provide these services to the children and their families, and the cost to offer these valuable services.  We thank the Carl B. & Florence E. King Foundation for their support of our services that aid these children living within our communities.”
Child & Family Guidance Center was established in 1896.  Its goal is to equip children, adults and families with the skills and resources needed to reduce the effects of mental illness, child abuse, family violence and high-risk behaviors.  Serving over 12,000 individuals a year, of which includes over 7,500 children, CFGC is a key provider and referral source for mental health and related services in North Texas.
-more-
“CFGC strives to provide programs that seek to stabilize adults, children and families through intervention, prevention and education,” Lucky said.  “Our belief that prevention and alleviation of mental illness is critical to healthy individual development, a fulfilling life and a positive community environment.”
Child & Family Guidance Center (CFGC), a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization, serves adults, children and families impacted by mental illness, abuse, neglect, and high-risk behaviors.  CFGC’s goal is to nurture children, strengthen families, and empower individuals by providing comprehensive solutions to life’s problems through psychiatric care, counseling, education, public awareness, and community partnerships.  To learn more about CFGC, visit www.childrenandfamilies.org.  

Great thanks go to the Carl B. & Florence E. King Foundation for this generous grant.  The Carl B. & Florence E. King Foundation is a private foundation located in Dallas, Texas.  Inspired by the lives of Carl B. and Florence E. King, the foundation is committed to the betterment of individuals, communities, and society through informed, philanthropic giving.   Learn more about the foundation at www.KingFoundation.com. 
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